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The Special Village Board Meeting was called to order by President Montague at 
5:00pm on Tuesday, November 23, 2021 at the Sullivan Sewer Plant, 624 
Bakertown Road.  The meeting is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open 
Meetings Law. Board members present:  Dan Gross, Gary Kernodle, Randy 
McHugh and Roberta Montague. Absent: Sean Kevin. 
  
Discussion/Possible Approval of How to Proceed with Building Conditions 
Engineer Heidemann and Schlough discussed and did a walk around the building 
showing them the deterioration that the concrete block has.  This was caused by 
moisture getting into the block.  The engineers gave the board a few different 
options to start considering on how to fix the building.  The board made no 
decisions and it will be discussed at the regular monthly board meeting. 
 
A McHugh/Gross motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Special Village 
Board Meeting at 5:31pm. 
 
        Heather Rupnow  

Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted: 11/08/2021 


